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A short story, that I hope many of you will find interesting. Most of the addressees 
remember 14-16 Feb 1967 in Vietnam. We refer to it at the "Battle 501N". 
   One evening  Joan and I were eating dinner at a local restaurant with another 
couple.  Later, .another 2 couples came in and sat near us. I knew one family. Mike and 
Ann Warrington. He served in the Navy during Vietnam on an aircraft carrier. He then 
served in the Secret Service and was assigned to 3 different presidential security 
details.  
    To the point.     Mike introduced me and Joan to the other couple, interestingly , their 
first names were Ed and Joan. Mike said that  Ed Loy was a retired USAF General and 
was an F-100 pilot in Vietnam. So we bonded and Gen Loy started to explain one of 
his most vivid experiences and that was the 2 days he spent flying as a Forward Air 
Controller ( FAC) in support of an Infantry company in a battle against a large NVA 
unit.  (  fighter pilots were sometimes detailed to be FAC for 3-4 months )  .He spent a 
lot of time flying over this units position in an L-19 , ( piece of paper with 
wings/engine!!) and listening to the company commanders wishes and then directing 
the fighter aircraft on their straffing /bombing runs.  I asked where this occurred and he 
said in the mountains several miles outside of Pleiku. Hmmmm, I asked when, he said, 
14-16 Feb 1967, all he knew was that it was an Infantry unit from the 4th Infanty 
Division in contact. Soooo, i got a little emotional, and explained to him that was my 
4th ID company.  We talked  maybe to long about what he did and remembered. Later 
he wrote me the attached letter, which I found very meaningful. He also sent me copies 
of the DFC recommendation and other papers. 3 FACs flew over 501N those 2 days, 
directing over 100 sorties of fighter aircraft. As many of us know, we survived in part to 
the actions of the FAC and the USAF. I wrote up the recommendation for the DFC.. BG 
Loy still had the original letter.  
  His letter is very meaningful to me and I hope to many of you.. He is referring to a hat 
he bought for me that has a large 4th I patch on the friont, which i still 
wear.        Unfortunately both couples, Loys and Warringtons are now deceased.  
 God Bless all SOLDIERS , but especially all "Warriors". respectfully, 
 
Ed Northrop 
 
"Having Been Led By Love of Country" 
 
 
 
SEE LETTER NEXT PAGE 
	
  



	
  


